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President’s Letter…        Paulette Blunt 
 Summer is beginning to wind down and soon the kids will be back in school! I can’t believe 

how quickly the summer has flown by. We have had a great summer as an HOA. We had a won-

derful new social event this year which was a bunch of fun!  

   It has been wonderful to see all the improvements around the neighborhood from new fenc-

es, decks, landscaping, and painting! Please remember to always get ACC approval for any of 

these changes so we can keep up the home values in the neighborhood. We have also had a great 

deal of homes selling in the neighborhood. Please take time to greet your new neighbors and let 

them know about our website at highlandridgehoa.com so they can get past newsletters, fill out 

ACC forms, and sign up for HOA emails! 

   Finally, we are looking for volunteers for all aspects of the HOA.  We are always looking for 

people to assist with the Yard Sale, Social, ACC, and Welcome committees. If you are interested in 

any of these positions, or if you have an idea for something you don’t see here, please contact me at 

pauletteblunt@yahoo.com or 913.422.7144. 

    Have a great rest-of-the-summer and please let me know if you have any questions/

concerns!  

Paulette Blunt, 

President 

www.highlandridgehoa.com 

Highland Ridge Family Movie Night 
Friday Evening, August 28, 2015 

 Pool area—movie starts at 8:00 (dark) 
 Come early and swim 
 HOA will provide popcorn, nachos, lemonade and soda 

 Bring your lawn chairs and a dessert to share 

http://www.highlandridgehoa.com/


If you are interested in running 

for an HOA Board position please 
contact Paulette Blunt at 

pauletteblunt@yahoo.com or 
913.422.7144 no later than 

9/15/15. Committee volunteers 

are taken at anytime. 

Car Thefts Update 

Last week two vehicles were stolen from 
a Highland Ridge resident's CLOSED 
garage while the residents were at 
home.  We had another confirmation that 
a vehicle parked outside in the neighbor-
hood was broken in to.  The Shawnee 
PD is working a few leads but urge resi-
dents to remain vigilant and call them if 
something or someone is suspi-
cious.  Call 911 if urgent, otherwise the 
Shawnee PD can be reached at (913) 
631-2150. 
With the Google Fiber crew tearing up 
the neighborhood this adds a lot of extra 
vehicles and people so it is difficult to 
notice unusual activity. 
 
Here are some tips to keep your car 
and yourself safe: 
• Don’t forget to take your keys! Many 
times people are in a rush and they leave 
their keys in the ignition or on the seat or 
on top of the car. This is especially easy 
to do with keyless entry technology that 
comes with many newer cars. 
• Lock the door leading from the gar-
age into the home, especially at 
night.  Don't make it easier for an intruder 
to stroll into your home. 
• Lock all the doors, roll up all the 
windows, make sure the trunk is 
locked and don’t ever leave the vehi-
cle running, even for a short errand. 
This is your first line of defense; don’t 
make your car an easy target for thieves. 
• Don’t leave valuables in the car, and 
never have them visible. It’s a no-
brainer for a car thief, to choose the car 
with the iPod and GPS in plain view, 
versus a car with nothing valuable visi-
ble? 
• Get a protective device: An audible 
car alarm, a steering wheel and brake 
and wheel locks all create an extra step 
for thieves, which can scare them away, 
or make them opt for an easier target. 
There are also electronic devices that 
prevent thieves from hot-wiring your car, 
or devices that cut off the flow of electrici-
ty or fuel to the engine. 
• Have your VIN number etched into 
your window. Having your vehicle 
identification number (VIN) etched on all 
the windows on your car makes the thief 
think twice about taking your car because 
it is easier for the police to trace and 
recover the vehicle. Law enforcement 
agencies will sometimes offer free win-
dow etching events. 

 
Some information was reproduced from http://
blog.truecar.com/2011/07/13/tips-to-protect-yourself-
from-car-theft/ 

Stay Connected 

www.highlandridgehoa.com 
www.facebook.com/hrhoaks 
www.twitter.com/hrhoaks 
 
Sign up for email news at 
www.highlandridgehoa.com/
email-signup.html 



Advertising 
We do offer advertis-

ing space in the 

newsletter to help 

offset the cost of 

printing and mail-

ing.  Contact Pau-

lette Blunt at 
pauletteblunt@yahoo.com 

or 913-422-7144 if 

you are interested in 

placing an ad in an 

upcoming newslet-

ter. 
 

The HOA does not endorse 

nor guarantee the prod-

ucts or services of any 

paid advertisements.  



Highland Ridge Homes Association 
PO BOX 860231 
Shawnee, KS 66286-0231 

2015 HOA CONTACTS  
 

President  

    Paulette Blunt  pauletteblunt@yahoo.com 422-7144 

Vice President  

   Mark Ellis HighlandridgeACC@outlook.com 461-6126 

Treasurer  

    Jeff Brownell    brownell_00@yahoo.com 269-9615 

Secretary  

    John Kuhn     johnkuhn@yahoo.com 269-3314 

 

Architectural Control Committee  

   Mark Ellis HighlandridgeACC@outlook.com 461-6126 

 

Pool Committee  

     Jack Mize hoapoolguy@yahoo.com  208-2022 

 

Social Committee  

    Rachael Stiles rachaelstiles01@hotmail.com 660-8400 

  

Yard Sale Committee  

    Denise Barber denisebarber11@gmail.com 

 

Welcome Committee  

    Tressa Angell   tressangell@yahoo.com 

 

 
 Family Movie Night!  

Friday night, August 28th. Come 

early and swim. Movie starts at 

dark, around 8PM.  See website 

for details and updates. 

 Fall Yard Sale  

September  10,11, & 12 

 Large Item Trash Pickup  

 Will be Wednesday, November 

4th.  See website for further de-

tails on what items are allowed. 
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